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Monday 7th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Drop off and Collection 
 
The children have had a busy first day back at school and have adapted well to their bubbles and the 
new hygiene expectations we have put in place.   
 
We have noticed that it was quite busy on the playground at drop off and pick up times.  As a result 
we are going to make some changes to this and would also like to take this opportunity to remind you 
of the protective measures which we would like you to observe. 
 
From tomorrow, Tuesday, we would like the children in Acorn class to be dropped off and collected 
from the gate to their outdoor area.  This means that you do not need to come in through the 
playground but go to the other side of the school (we will be there to signpost you in the morning). 
 
Please also remember that the following protective measures have been put in place for everyone’s 
safety: 

 Only one adult per family should be dropping off and collecting. 

 Please make sure you are observing social distancing guidance when on the school grounds. 

 Please arrive on time, not early, and do not enter the school site until your allocated arrival or 

pick up time. 

 Once you have collected your child, please leave the site promptly. 

 

The drop off and collection times are: 

 Acorn Maple Oak Elm 

Drop off 8:45am 8:55am 8:55am 8:45am 

Collect 3:15pm 3:25pm 3:25pm 3:15pm 

 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Michelle Norbury 
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 


